
Notice of Intent/Public Comment - South Fairbanks
Industrial Roads Resurfacing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION & PUBLIC FACILITIES (DOT&PF)

Notice of Intent/Request for Public Comment

South Fairbanks Industrial Roads Resurfacing

Project No:  0002455/NFHWY00435

Northern Region DOT&PF invites you to submit questions and comments about South Fairbanks Industrial Roads
Resurfacing project.  The Old Richardson Highway (from South Cushman to the Richardson Highway
interchange), Easy Street (from the Old Richardson Highway to the Fairbanks North Star Borough Landfill
entrance) and Peger Road (from Eula Street to south of the waste water treatment plant) are to be resurfaced. 
Additional work within the right-of-way of the aforementioned roads scheduled for repaving includes: re-
establishment of ditches, removal or vegetation re-growth within currently maintained corridors; in-kind cross
culvert replacement, replacement of the at-grade railroad crossing on Peger Road between Tamara and Sanduri
Avenues, relocation of utilities within the right-of-way, road re-striping and replacement of existing guardrails
and signage.                                                        

Construction is currently planned for 2021.

DOT&PF requests information and comments on resources in the project area that may be affected including
historic properties, archaeological sites, wetlands, and floodplains.

The following Executive Orders (EO) apply.

EO 11990, Notice of Wetland Involvement

EO 12898, Environmental Justice

EO 11593, Protection and Enhancement of the Cultural Environment

EO 11988, Floodplain Management

EO 13112, as amended by EO 13751, Invasive Species

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental laws for
this project are being, or have been, carried out by the Alaska DOT&PF pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a
Memorandum of Understanding dated November 3, 2017 and executed by the FHWA and DOT&PF.

DOT&PF operates all programs without regard to race, religion, color, gender, age, marital status, ability, or
national origin. Full Title VI Nondiscrimination Policy: dot.alaska.gov/tvi_statement.shtml

Please submit comments by June 1, 2020

Contact:  John Netardus, P.E.

Mail: 2301 Peger Road, Fairbanks AK 99709-5316

Telephone: (907) 451-5448

Text Telephone (TDD): (907) 451-2621
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Email: john.netardus@alaska.gov

Attachments

South Fairbanks Industrial Roads-Easy St.pdf

South Fairbanks Industrial Roads-Old Richardson.pdf

South Fairbanks Industrial Roads-Peger Road.pdf
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